Regular Meeting		   	   	                              September 28th, 2020	

The Regular Meeting of the Clinton Township Supervisors was held Monday, September 28th, 2020 at the Clinton Township Municipal Building, 2118 State Rt. 54, Montgomery, PA.  All rose to the pledge of Allegiance.  The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by Chairman Patrick Dietrick with Supervisors Matthew Dodge, Kaydee Miller and Lanny Wertz present. Richard Barto was absent.

Public Concern – None at this time.

The minutes from the Work Session and Regular Township meeting were approved as presented on a motion from Supervisor Dodge, second by Supervisor Miller, all in favor.

	Road Master Report – Mowed at the Park, Sprayed weeds, picked up garbage. Cut limbs on Pinchtown Road. Checked out PA #1 calls. Took Truck 2012 for repair on leak, cut brush along roads. Worked on ditch at Park, finished drainage ditch, cleaned out dirt from drain on Pennywood Avenue. Cleaned out storm basins. Checked on new lights at Rt 15. John Deere Tractor/Alamo Mower being delivered Tuesday 9/29 between 8am-12pm. 

	  Old Business – Burley Drive no further action needed per Solicitor Scott T. Williams. Supervisor Wertz ordered barriers 9/18/2020. NIMS Compliance Survey completed.

New Business – The Clinton Township 2021 Budget meeting will be held Tuesday October 6th beginning at 6:00.  Lycoming County Hazard Mitigation Plan Workshop will be held on October 15th.  Supervisor Dodge commented he thinks our new EMA Coordinator will be attending but anyone can attend
  
Correspondence was presented and reviewed.   

The Bills were approved on a motion from Supervisor Wertz, second by Supervisor Dodge, all in favor. The approved checks are as follows:

General Fund		11 Checks	$  94,135.89
			State Fund	 	  0 Checks	$             .00             
		 
	Public Comment – Clinton Township was awarded the Park Grant from DCNR in the amount of $70,000. The Engineer Dan Vassallo dropped off the plans for the walk path, drainage work, swales ect. Chairman Deitrick commented we must have something under contract and get as much as we can get done this year. Let’s get the path dug out for the walk path. Set up a time to meet with sales people on picking out the Park Equipment. Supervisor Wertz commented on getting the stone in the other ditch that runs along Rt 54 done as well. Secretary Mincemoyer asked if on the plans from the Engineer Dan Vassallo is there any kind of narrative. Chairman Deitrick and Road Master Wertz will come up with the write up to publish in the paper for the bid proposal work for the walk path and stone in ditch along Rt 54. Supervisor Dodge asked if any response was received for a Park Committee, he placed it on the Website. Chairman Deitrick said Doug McClintock might have interest in being on the Park Committee. Doug McClintock would like some of the dig up sod for the Ball Field.

	After no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:53 p.m. on a motion from Chairman Deitrick, second by Supervisor Miller, unanimous vote.

							 
Holly Wertz, Secretary		 
